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March 12, 2025 
 
The Chelmsford School Committee has voted to allow up to ten (10) students living 
outside of Chelmsford to enroll in the Chelmsford Public Schools for the 2025-2026 
school year as follows: ten (10) students at Chelmsford High School in Grade 9.  Students 
who enroll through school choice will be able to continue through graduation, barring 
disciplinary issues.  Per the states’ school choice regulations, these seats will be 
available to any Massachusetts student from outside of Chelmsford who applies.  
Transportation is not provided for school choice students. 
 
If you wish to apply for admission to the Chelmsford Public Schools through school 
choice, please review the guidelines posted below, download and complete the 
application form, and submit a signed copy, along with the student's most recent report 
card, to the Chelmsford School Department, 230 North Road, Chelmsford, MA 01824, 
Attention Dr. Jay Lang, Superintendent of Schools.  An application is required for each 
student applying and must be received by the deadline of Friday, April 11, 2025 at 3:00 
p.m. in order to be considered in the lottery. 
 
If all seats are filled by that date, applications received from that time will be placed at 
the end of the wait list in the order they are received. 
 
Information about Chelmsford High School may be found on our website at 
http://www.chelmsford.k12.ma.us/. 
 
Questions about the school choice application process should be directed to the 
Director of Business & Finance, Joanna Johnson-Collins, via e-mail at 
johnsoncollinsj@chelmsford.k12.ma.us or by phone at (978) 251-5100 x6931. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Jay Lang, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.chelmsford.k12.ma.us/
mailto:johnsoncollinsj@chelmsford.k12.ma.us

